Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region X
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY
Digos City

DIVISION MEMORANDUM NOVEMBER 25, 2019
NO. /078 ,¢. 2019

USAID — IMAP — CMSU TRAINING PROGRAM AND OTHER SERVICES

TO: KRISTIN MARIE Y. BEJARIN, RN
FRANCES MILLICENT R. DURANO, RN

1. In reference to the letter from PATRICIA M. GOMEZ, Program Manager of Integrated
Midwives Association of the Philippines re Formal Launch: USAID — IMAP — CMSU TRAINING
PROGRAM and other services, you are hereby directed to attend the said launching on
December 6, 2019 at Megan Function Hall, from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.

2. This activity wili bring together both public and private heaith sector stakehoiders to formally
witness the launching of the training program and endorsement of the trained IMAP trainers,
IMAP training course for 2020 will likewise be presented.

3. For information, guidance and compliance.

CRISTY C. EPE, CESE
Schoois Division Superintendent
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INTEGRATED MIDWIVES ASSOCIATION OF THE PHILS (IMAP) INC.
The only Accredited Professional Organization (APO) of PRC-Board of Midwifery
Member: International Confederation of Midwives - Netherlands
Dr A. Ejercito cor Pinaglabanan Streets, San Juan City, Metro Manila, Philippines
Tel No: 724-3412; 727-5225; Telefax No: 724-4849; TIN 001-420-349-000

Website: ; email:
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Dear Sir/Madam:

Greetings!

At the outset, we would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to you for your wholehearted support to
USAID IMAP-CMSU 2 project. Your support has resulted in the successful implementation of the
various project activities. We would like to inform you that USAID extended the project to December
2019 in order to ensure sustainability beyond the project period.

As you know, IMAP is a DOH-accredited training institution. In the course of the CMSU2 project
implementation, IMAP developed midwives who completed the Training of Trainers (TOT) courses of
the different Family Planning and Maternal and Child Health and Nutrition (FP/MNCHN) training
courses, and, who were eventually certified by the Department of Health Regional Offices. IMAP
prepared this pool of trainers in order to meet the training needs of the organization itself and those of its
partners, such as the Provincial Health Office (PHO).

In this regard, the USAID-CMSU2 project will have a Formal Launch: USAID- IMAP-CMSU
Training Program and Other Services on the 6™ of December 2019 at Megan Function Hall, Digos
City, from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm. We would like to invite You and to this
event. This activity will bring together both public and private health sector stakeholders to formally
witness the launching of the training program and endorsement of the trained IMAP trainers. IMAP
training courses for 2020 will likewise be presented.

Thank you very much and we are anticipating for your favorable response on this matter.

For more information, please get in touch with our provincial coordinator Ms. Adelaida P. Legurpa with
CP # 0906 347 6898.

Sincerely Yours,
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PATRICIA M. GOMEZ~
Program Manager

USAID IMAP CMSU Follow-On Project



